From: Wiedmaier, Sharon [AH

To: "Lea Stueve"

Cc: Irai jis

Subject: RE: Information needed over hearings an
Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 11:02:45 AM

The administrative law judges follow the Kansas Administrative Procedure Act (KAPA),
which is K.S.A. 77-501 through 77-566, plus any statutes or regulations that pertain to
that particular program or agency.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Sharon Wiedmaier

Office of Administrative Hearings

1020 S. Kansas Ave.

Topeka, KS 66612

785/296-2895

Fax: 785/296-4848

NOTE: new e-mail address ... sharon.wiedmaier@oah.ks.gov

From: Lea Stueve [mailto:Lea.Stueve@kdads.ks.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 10:47 AM
To: Wiedmaier, Sharon [AH]

Cc: Orr, Iraida [LRD]

Subject: Information needed over hearings an

Sharon-
It was good to visit with you this morning.

During the last KanCare Oversight Committee hearing, during the discussion about the appeals and
grievances processes, the request was made by the Committee members to determine what the
guidelines and statutory requirements are for the administrative law judges in the Office of
Administrative Hearings.

Can you please send me this information as soon as possible. The Committee is meeting again next
Monday and would like to have this information beforehand.

Thanks in advance for your help and expertise!
Sincerely,

Lea Stueve Taylor

Assistant Secretary

Kansas Department for Aging and Disability Services
785-291-0652
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